Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

March 16, 2009

PRESENT: Clem Lam, Leningrad Elarionoff, Lynn Taylor, Avi Okin

1.

This weekend, Leningrad, Avi and Clem helped chip trees in the
Nature Park. The Nature Park gave Waimea Trails and Greenways 1
load of chips - enough to extend the wood chips on the trail 60 feet.
Furture wood chips will have to come from donations by landscapers
or from our own chipping.

. Leningrad points out if money cannot pay for everything the trail is

designed for, our priorities should be 1 stream crossings, 2 fencing, 3
tree trimming.

. Fencing - Leningrad says we have money for fencing. James says that

we need to find out where Parker Ranch (Brandie) wants the fence, he
will have David Imata draw it, we can then you ahead and hire
someone to installe the fence and pay for it with the money Leningrad
talks about. Leningrad has a plan for fencing the stream crossing.

. Simulus money - in order to qualify for the $600,000 stimulus

money, the trail has to be on the STIP. James received drawings from
Imata last Friday for the trail and will go to a meeting on Wednesday
with the State DOT to try to get the trail back on the STIP.

. James got the SCAP draft application from David Imata last Friday

also.

. Workday - looks like the weekend would be May 17. We need the

fence in place first.

cc. James Komata, David Imata
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